
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2018 

 

Julie Enea 

Contra Costa County  

Via email 

Julie.Enea@cao.cccounty.us 

 

Re: JAWS Project 

 

Dear Julie, 

 

Per the terms of our contract for the JAWS project, section 5.a., "Termination and 

Cancellation", Standard Form L-5, PRI is terminating our contract with Contra Costa County.  

According to this paragraph, the contract may be "cancelled immediately" by either party, by 

written mutual consent.   

 

Please confirm that PRI will be paid according to the last payment demand form submitted on 

March 2, 2018 for $6277.00, prior to your written acknowledgement of this cancellation notice. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 
E. N. Claughton III 

 

Ed Claughton, President 

PRI Management Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 


